
 Institutional Planning and Operations 

Department of Transportation Services 

Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey 

6 Berrue Circle 

Piscataway NJ 08854 

 

https://ipo.rutgers.edu/dots 

buses_dots@ipo.rutgers.edu 

 
 

 

 

  

Rutgers University Camden – Transit Alert: 
 

 

 

The “Camden Shuttle” will resume normal service/operation 

for the Spring 2022 Semester starting on Monday, January 

31, 2022 at 7 AM, when in-person classes resume in Rutgers 

University Camden. 
 

 

 

 

Have questions?  Need more information about the bus routes and schedules? 

Visit the RUDOTS website at https://ipo.rutgers.edu/dots  

Call the Campus Transit Information Phone at: 848-932-7817 

Email us at:  buses_dots@ipo.rutgers.edu 

Track the buses online via the TransLoc website at https://rutgers.transloc.com/ or through the 

TransLoc app (https://transloc.com/app/ ). 
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